Deborah Thomas

From: Lewis, Sally A <Sally.Lewis@brevardfi.gov>
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 2:20 PM
To: Andrew Walcott (andrew.walcott@bcso.us); Crista Cooke Off duty coordinator

(offdutycoordinator@bcso.us); Julie Nycum; Kelly Simpkins ; Meissner, William; Payne,
Gia M; Ryan, Michelle

Cc: Christine Mulligan-Willey; Deborah Thomas; Donna Scott; Kimberly Powell; Samantha
McDaniel
Subject: Cancellations of Special Meetings

All Board of County Commissioners Special Meetings scheduled at 12:00 p.m. until the end of April have been cancelled.
If the Board decides to have a special meeting they will notify us 24 hours prior to the meeting.

Thank you for your help and patience.

The meetings cancelled are: April 17, 20, 22, 23, 24, 27, 28, 29, and 30™.

Sally

Sally Lewis
County Manager’s Office
Sally.lewis@brevardcounty.us

Under Florida law, all correspondence sent to the County Manager’s Office, which is not exempt or confidential
pursuant to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is public record. If you do not want the public record contents
of your e-mail or your e-mail address to be provided to the public in response to a public records request,
please do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.

"Under Florida Law, email addresses are Public Records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to public record requests, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by
phone or in writing."

"Under Florida Law, email addresses are Public Records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to public record requests, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by
phone or in writing."



